











# Georgia O'Keeffe Newsletter

### **November**

Our theme this month is "Celebrations and Fall". Many of our activities will focus on autumn leaves and community projects.

## Field trips this month:

November 6th we will go to the Academy Fire Station.

On field trip days we will offer the option for children to stay back. The field trips run from 2:30-5:30.

We will provide a sign-up sheet for field trips one week prior to the field trip. If you would like your child to attend, write their name on the list. If your child chooses not to attend on the day of the field trip, they may choose to stay back. However, children may not choose to go on the day of the field trip if they are not already signed up to attend.

#### **Dates to Remember:**

**November 15**<sup>th</sup> – we will celebrate our annual turkey trot. The turkey trot is a day that we get together and decorate ourselves in turkey costumes and then race to the finish line. The race is split by grades. Prizes are given for participants and winners. We will give away a turkey for the first place prize. Second and third place will be other special thanksgiving treats. Parents are welcome to join us to help cheer everyone on.

**November 19**<sup>th</sup>-**21**<sup>st</sup> School will be closed for parent/ teacher conferences and Thanksgiving Break. Children's Choice will be open from 7am -6 pm. **Please remember to bring a lunch.** 

We will provide a sign- up sheet for those days two weeks in advance. Please make sure to sign up so that we can staff appropriately.

November 22<sup>nd</sup> and 23<sup>rd</sup> Children's Choice will be closed for Thanksgiving Break.

## **Family Night**

Join us on Wednesday, November 7 for our family night from 5-7 pm. Dinner will begin at 6 pm. Join us as we showcase some of our favorite activities and games of the semester. We also have information about our CQI (Continued Quality Improvement) team.

## Children's Choice

Volume 5, Issue 4 November 2018

#### **Reminders:**

There is a lost and found bin in the homework room. Feel free to look through it for any missing items.

# **Helpful Information**

Site Phone #: 504-4943

Office Phone: 296-2880

Email:

georgiaokeeffe@ childrens-choice.org

Billing Email: sara@childrenschoice.org



Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800



# **Children's Choice Community**

The Older Kids's Club had a friendly cup flipping competition. Looks like the yellow team won!







One of the activities was making rock creations. Everyone had their own way of painting their rock, from using paint brushes to dipping their rock in different ways to create different, cool, effects. One child started a marbling effect that caught on and others began doing it as well.









